
From:
To: East Anglia Two
Subject: Re: Written Submission EN010077 & EN10078 - EastAngliaOneNorth & East Anglia Two - Friston
Date: 03 November 2020 08:24:31
Attachments: Low Road flood.mp4

Friston flooding Grove Road Cross Roads.mp4

Dear Caroline,

Thank you so much for your email.  Let's hope that the video's work this time.  I am afraid I don't know
how to make them into UTubes!?

With best wishes

Sheridan Steen

From: East Anglia Two <EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Sent: 02 November 2020 09:29
To: Sheridan Steen >; East Anglia ONE North
<EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; East Anglia Two
<EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Written Submission EN010077 & EN10078 - EastAngliaOneNorth & East Anglia Two - Friston
 
Dear Ms Steen,
 
Thank you for your submission. Unfortunately the links to the videos do not appear to be
working. Please could you submit them separately?
 
Kind regards
 
Caroline
 
Caroline Hopewell
NSIP Officer
The Planning Inspectorate
Temple Quay House, 2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN

 

 

 

From: Sheridan Steen < > 
Sent: 31 October 2020 09:11
To: East Anglia ONE North <EastAngliaOneNorth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>; East Anglia Two
<EastAngliaTwo@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Written Submission EN010077 & EN10078 - EastAngliaOneNorth & East Anglia Two - Friston
 
Dear Mr Smith
 
Please find attached my written submission regarding EAOneNorth & East Anglia Two.  
 
I have linked a couple of videos into the submission regarding flooding in Friston, which I do hope
work - if they don't please would you contact me and I will submit them separately.
 





I have to express my concern that these proceedings continue to be held virtually, but at the same
time, I must sincerely thank you for your and your teams very thoughtful handling of our
presentations, this is an extraordinarily difficult time for us.  So many are confused as to why they
need to write again, having written since 2017 to so many people.
 
Please can you confirm safe receipt?
 
With my best wishes
 
Sheridan Steen (Mrs)

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or confidential and
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this email
and its attachments, you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error and then delete
this email from your system.
Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to monitoring,
recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for other lawful purposes.
The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and any attachments free from viruses.
It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as a result of any virus being passed on. It is the
responsibility of the recipient to perform all necessary checks.
The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the opinions or
policies of the Inspectorate.
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